
THE WHITE HOUSE

August 8, 1979

Dear Senator Tsongas:

The President asked me to acknowledge his
receipt of your letter of August 3, along
with eleven of your colleagues, regarding
the debate on the SALT II agreement.

The President has noted carefully your
concern at attempts to link arms procurement
to arms control. He has directed several
of his advisers to review your letter. You
should expect a further response shortly.

Sincerely,

Frank Moore
Assistant to the President
for Congressional Liaison

The Honorable Paul E. Tsongas
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510


